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Dear Jeannette,

Three upcoming events that might interest you:

Aging in Place Conference 7/31
Ala Moana Hotel
 
Saturday, July 31, 2010 from 8 a.m. - 3 p.m
Free and open to the public.

This year's Aging in Place Conference is being held on
Saturday, July 31, 2010 at the Ala Moana Hotel.  KHON2's
Elderhood Project is the major media sponsor and they
will be publishing the event.

There are two Kokua Mau presentations about palliative
care and end-of-life issues by Dr. Emese Somogyi at 11 am
and Dr. Ritabelle Fernandes at 2:15. For a one-page flyer
of the day's program please visit our website.

Currently (7/16) Exhibit/booth space for non-profit
organizations are still available at no charge and includes
a 6' table and 2 chairs.  There may be electricity, but it
will be very limited.  

If you are interested in becoming an exhibitor, please
contact Percy Ihara at: percyihara@hotmail.com or

This Month's Events
Life, Love, Grief
HPGS Conference

Quick KM Links

Kokua Mau Home Page
News

More About Us

Contact Us

      Kōkua Mau
      P.O. Box 62155

      Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977

     Toll-free: (800) 474-2113
By Fax: (808) 988-3877

Please call before you fax, so we can
make sure the fax machine is on.

Please note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

You can support Kokua Mau
by clicking here  or using

the Donate Now Button on
the Kokua Mau website
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808-368-6747 as soon as possible.

Life, Love, Grief... and You: A Conference for
Professionals and Laypersons 10/31

Friday, October 1, 8:00am - 5:00pm
Ko'olau Golf Club
45-550 Kionaole Road, Kaneohe, O'ahu

WHO should attend:  Healthcare professionals and
individuals who seek to learn more about the universal
quest for life's meaning and assist others with a
refreshing and renewed approach to grief.  Click here for
a brochure and additional information.

For additional information, contact Felicia Marquez-Wong
fmarquezwong@stfrancishawaii.org at 808 547-6883

2010 Hawaii Pacific Gerontological Society Biennial
Conference 10/19 & 20

Monday, October 18 & Tue. Oct 19
(Wed. Oct. 20 optional tour)
Hilton Hawaiian Village Hotel

The Hawaii Pacific Gerontological Society (HPGS) Biennial
Conference will be convening at the Hilton Hawaiian
Village Hotel from October 18 and 19, 2010.  October
20th offers a tour of facilites for registered participants.
HPGS is Hawaii's largest professional gerontological
association and this event is held every two years.

"Early bird" registration (Postmarked before Sept 18) $195
for HPGS memebers.

Visit our website for details regarding the program and
registration form.

Interested in volunteering?  If you have any extra time,
even an hour will help, we have a number of projects
that could use help.  Please contact Jeannette for
details. These projects can also be done from your home.
 

or click here
to find out more about

joining Kokua Mau

 

 
You can also support Kokua Mau

while you do your on-line
shopping!

Go to Goodshop.com, type in
"Kokua Mau" as the charity you'd
like to receive a percentage of

all your purchases, and then
shop away at over 300 stores.
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The next meeting will be on July 29th at Hospice hawaii. 
We'll be carrying on with our discussion to create a vision
and mission for the organization. 3-5pm at Hospice
Hawaii and all are welcome.

Looking forward to seeing you.

Jeannette Koijane
Executive Director
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